
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

“The world is not so much a collection of objects 

as a community of subjects.” 
 

Thomas Berry 

 
 

As indicated in the last copy of Exchange/Echange, December, a new JPIC Team was 

being appointed and this has now happened.  The new core group is Patsy Butler, 

Thérèse Marie Potelle and Ellen O’Leary.   

 

As a new team we see ourselves networking with sisters who would volunteer to be 

‘antennae’ from different geographical areas of the province, in touch with Justice 

Issues in their area, receiving and sending material and alerts to each other and to the 

core group.  

 

In the words of Micah 6/8    “This is what Yahweh wants of you  

      - to act justly 

- to love tenderly and 

- to walk humbly with your God.” 

 

If you are interested in being part of this network, please contact Ellen as soon as 

possible but not later than 8
th
 February.  

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

NEW JPIC Team 

 


